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President’s Corner from Judy Morgan

Hello Members,

Spring has finally sprung and we have a lot coming up on our club calendar to look forward to. The
order for our spring plant sale for May 11th has been completed and sent in. We are now looking
forward to the many workshops to make this a successful plant sale. Please look for the signup sheets
at the April meeting as we will need all hands-on deck for this sale.

Members are busy planning a very special President’s Tea at this April meeting. We are looking forward
to the many guests from other South East District Garden Clubs and we will also be honoring the many
Past Presidents of our own Wareham Garden Club. For our program, we will have a top designer in the
flower show world, Maureen Christmas, making fabulous designs that we will be raffling off. Please call
Bunny Hayes or Carole LaFreniere if you would like to help out.

Lesley Reid has been busy planning our Arbor Day festivities which will be at the Wareham Library this
year; it is promising to be a fun time for everyone. Please let Lesley know if you are able to help this
year by manning a table, helping with set up or clean up, or maybe making cookies to sell.

I would like to mention how I am concerned at the way our club may be headed if the members are not
willing to step into a leadership role. We continually have the same people who are doing more than
their fair share - sometimes serving as a chairman of two committees. Our club is over 85 strong so I
would encourage you to please, if you have been a member over two years, help us fill some of these
positions. Most all of these positions can be served as Co-Chairman with some computer skills. This
is what a lot of other clubs do to solve the problem of committing to a position that might tie them down
and everyone can enjoy their retirement.

These positions are coming up for a one-year term starting in June 2024 -2025. (This will help us get
through Judy’s Presidency and get us back on a two-year term schedule a year from this June). They
are:

· Vice President · Recording Secretary · Assistant Treasurer

So please let Sue Scipione, our nominating chairperson, know if you will be able to help out our club. I
am hoping with a club of over 85 members, three people can help us fill these important offices to get
us through until next year. I will be glad to help if you have
any questions on any of these positions.

Judy Morgan, WGC President
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Connect with UMass Extension: A Horticultural Newsletter
for Home Gardeners
For many years, Garden Clippings provided timely, research-based information to home
gardeners on the latest control strategies for insects and diseases of turf, ornamentals,
vegetables, and fruit, as well as tips for monthly gardening activities and alerts about current
pest outbreaks. Garden Clippings has now been combined with our Hort Notes newsletter to
provide one-stop shopping for all of your educational needs! Hort Notes: Clippings from the
Garden is written for landscapers, grounds managers, arborists, and other green industry
professionals with the understanding that home gardeners may also look to this publication for
information as well. This newsletter includes monthly email alerts to emerging landscape insect
and disease problems while providing timely Integrated Pest Management strategies and
emphasizes timely plant health care practices and problem-solving information.

Find Hort Notes: Clippings from the Garden at
https://ag.umass.edu/landscape/newsletters-updates/hort-notes.

For back issues of Garden Clippings, go to our archive at
https://ag.umass.edu/resources/home-lawn-garden/newsletters

https://ag.umass.edu/landscape/newsletters-updates/hort-notes
https://ag.umass.edu/resources/home-lawn-garden/newsletters
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